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Guided by Jesus’ love and example, we use 

our gifts to grow, pray and learn as a 

community; united in faith. 

 

Friday 26
th

 January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

RE: Exploring School-Led Wraparound Care - Your Input Needed! 

 

I trust this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to enhancing the 

overall experience for our students and families, we are excited to announce that we 

are considering the possibility of introducing our own school-led wraparound care 

program. This initiative aims to provide convenient and high-quality care for your 

child both before and after school hours. 

 

To ensure the success and viability of this program, we need your valuable input. We 

have prepared a brief survey (https://forms.office.com/e/mFwMWUjQ4p or, scan the 

QR code below) seeking your thoughts and preferences regarding the potential 

wraparound care services.  

 

Your feedback is crucial in shaping a program that meets the needs of our school 

community effectively. 

 

Please take a few moments to complete the survey and return it by: 

Friday 16
th

 February  

 

Your responses will play a vital role in helping us gauge the demand and tailor the 

program to suit the preferences of our parents. 
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Guided by Jesus’ love and example, we use 
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Once we gather your input, 

we plan to present the findings to the Trust Board for their consideration and 

recommendations. We are committed to creating a wraparound care service that is not 

only convenient for parents but also affordable and offers great value for money. 

 

If you have any questions or comments regarding the proposed wraparound care, 

please feel free to email them to admin@djf.srscmat.co.uk with the subject 'Wraparound 

Care'. We value your insights and want to ensure that we address any concerns or 

considerations that you may have. 

 

We appreciate your active participation in this process, and we look forward to 

receiving your survey responses. Together, we can create a wraparound care program 

that enhances the overall well-being of our students. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr Ratcliffe 
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